
West Jesmond  

Key Stage 2 Pupil-Parent Library 

An exciting new resource is coming to West Jesmond!  We will shortly be 

opening a Key Stage 2 Pupil-Parent library from which families can borrow 

books to read at home. There are lots of exciting titles and some pupil   

experts will be at hand to help recommend books to your family. 

Opening hours: 

Monday 26th November, 3:15pm to 3:45pm: Year 5 and 6 families 

Wednesday 28th November, 8:30am to 9:00am: Year 3 and 4 families 

Monday 3rd December, 3:15pm to 3:45pm: Year 3 and 4 families 

Wednesday 5th November, 8:30am to 9:00am: Year 5 and 6 families 

 

Location: 

Under the undercroft in the yard 

 

After this, every Monday after school (from 3:15pm to 3:45pm) and every 

Wednesday from (8:30am to 9:00am), the Pupil-Parent library will be 

open for all families from children in Key Stage 2. 

 


